MOTION

The Port of Los Angeles has been the number one container port in the United States each
year since 2000, and served as a gateway for international trade in North America. In 2022, the
Port of Los Angeles remained one of the busiest in the world as laborers worked tirelessly to
address an unprecedented surge in imports.

The LA Waterfront at the Port of Los Angeles is undergoing a massive redevelopment
effort aimed at increasing open space and improving public access to the waterfront. The
redeveloped LA Waterfront will create recreation, dining, and entertainment opportunities for

locals and visitors.

Since 2017, the Executive Director of the Port of Los Angeles has presented quarterly
updates to the Trade, Travel, and Tourism Committee on the status of department activities, such
as project updates, COVID-19 response, finances, and operations. Now that the Trade, Travel,
and Tourism Committee is composed entirely of first-time Councilmembers, it is important to
affirm the Committee’s commitment to continuing this direct, public dialogue.

I THEREFORE MOVE that the City Council request the Executive Director of the Port of
Los Angeles to provide quarterly reports to the Trade, Travel, and Tourism Committee on the
status of department activities.
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